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Wednesday 13th February 2019 
  

Dear parent/ carer, 
  

We hope that you are all well. 
  

As a school, we were very proud to have hosted a series of events and activities to 

mark ‘Children’s Mental Health Week 2019’. Your child/children may have come 

home talking about yoga, mindfulness, friendship, art, sport, staying active and 

more. We are delighted to support such an important, national-celebrated week 

which encouraged children (and adults) to ‘Stay Healthy: Inside and Out’. 
  

Last week, we contacted you by text message in relation to an online survey 

regarding travel to and from school, sending a link to our school website which 

then offers you access to the survey. Many thanks to those who have been able to 

complete this. Should you wish to add your thoughts, please visit the St. 

Werburgh’s section of the school website, then you will find the link by clicking the 

‘School Family’ tab (www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk/st-werburghs/school-family). On 

average the survey takes less than three minutes and is anonymous. The survey will 

close at 4pm on 14th February. 
  

School have been invited to a meeting on the afternoon of Friday 15th February 

with the Parish Council and First Buses to discuss the matter of the four bus services 

which pass through our village and Kingsley Holt that First Buses wish to cancel, 

giving parking around our school as the reason. The Parish Council have asked if 

we would like any parent representation at this meeting (we are limited to 2-3 

parents). If you are directly affected by this and wish to attend and perhaps 

gather information from other parents, please can you let school know and we will 

forward these 2-3 names to the Council in advance. 
  

  

  

Many thanks for your support. 
  

 

 

 

 

The St. Werburgh’s team 
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